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Mre Ee Ce Quigley
Athletie Association

Dear Ernies

My secretary lrs. French received a call from
the Administration officers stating that on February 8,
Dre Althouse of the School of Education is going to use the
Hoch Auditorium from 8:30 A.M. until 43100 PN, for a psye=
chological examination, Therefore, basketball practice can
not be held in the auditorium on that date. Doubtless the
. Administretion will also use Robinson Cymnesium for enrollment,
so I am wondering if we could arrange te practice at Haskell,
profonbly in the afternoon, but if not, in the evening.

Our last game in tho old aemstor is January 29
and then we have examinations until the 7th of Februarye
Therefore, I feel that we should start practicing on the 8th,
if possible, If we can not use Haskell, perhaps we could usé
the high school gymnasium, -

I prefer to take this up through your of' fice, rather
‘.-than handle it 1ndividuallyo

—

Thank you for your cooperation,
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